

## **Direct Donation Update**

Jules Quesnel PAC <jqpacexec@gmail.com> Reply-To: jqpacexec@gmail.com

To: luvanvo@gmail.com

28 October 2018 at 22:46

View this email in your browser



## **Together We Can Achieve More!**

New this year, we have shortened our window for collecting direct donations in the hopes that we could get it done quickly and with less reminders! We are half way through our donation window and only 22% of us have participated! Yikes!

Please take a moment and send us a cheque (please remember to put the name of your child(ren) and the division in the memo line and drop them in our donation box across from the office) or etransfer:

- email: jqpac.treasurer@gmail.com
- security question: What is the name of our school
- answer: julesquesnel
- message: please note the name of your student(s)

The recommended donation is \$100/child however, we appreciate each and every donation. We work hard to make every dollar count. Our money goes towards learning opportunities and school supplies from which each child benefits.

Thank you for your support!

For more information and a link to our budget please see: <a href="https://jqpac.com/about-the-pac/direct-donation-2/">https://jqpac.com/about-the-pac/direct-donation-2/</a>









Copyright © 2018 JQ Parent Advisory Council, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email as a member of the Ecole Jules Quesnel parent community.

## Our mailing address is:

JQ Parent Advisory Council
3050 Crown Street, Vancouver, BC, Canada
Vancouver, BC V6R4K9
Canada

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

